
 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 10/28/09 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division  

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

Attn:  OET Dept. 

 

Ref:   FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: N7NMC8790  

 (Original Grant date: 5/14/2008  

 Applicant: Sierra Wireless 

 

Dear Examiner, 

  

This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: N7NMC8790, originally granted on 

5/14/2008. 

 

The major change filed under this application is:  

  
Change #1:  The radio will be co-located with FCC ID MK8CPX-05-WLM54G. MPE 

calculations have been done and fall well within the limits. 

 

Change #2:  The radio will be co-located with FCC ID: TWG-SDCCF10G. MPE calculations 

have been done and fall well within the limits. 

 

      

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Ying Wang 

Staff Regulatory Specialist 

 
 

 


